



المدرسة المركزية تتبع منهاج سي.ياس.اي. نيودلهي، الهند

TCS/GEN/35/2024-25 Date: 27-06-2024

CIRCULAR

العطف VALUE OF THE MONTH: KINDNESS

SUBJECT: CYBER SAFETY

Dear Parents,

Greetings from The Central School Dubai!

In our ever-evolving digital age, we recognize the importance of ensuring the safety and well-being of our students, both in the physical and virtual space.

At The Central School, we are committed to integrating cyber safety education into our curriculum and providing resources to help students navigate the digital world safely. However, ensuring cyber safety is a collaborative effort that requires the support of parents and guardians.

Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any concerns regarding cyber safety. Students can always reach out to the Phase Head / Inclusion Department in case of need.

Thank you for your partnership in promoting a safe and secure learning environment for the students.

Regards,

ADMINISTRATION



THE CENTRAL SCHOOL, P.B NO: 90697, DUBAI, U.A.E. PHONE: (0)4 267 4433 | Email: info@centralschool.net